
 
  

 

Ref.#  03-OMO   “22” May 2017  
 
 
Ms Kyoko Nakata,  
National Multiple Sclerosis Society 
Japan 
 

 
 

Dear Ms. Kyoko Nakata, 

We are very happy to congratulate you on winning the 2017 Wolfensohn 
Award and that you have become the International Person with MS this year! 

Undoubtedly, this important achievement will allow you to further consolidate 
efforts in improving the quality of life and treatment of patients with MS in Japan. My 
colleagues at the National MS Society of Russia and I believe that your successes 
in your country will serve as an example to those who need a vision of perspectives 
in protecting the interests of people with MS. 

I express my ardent hope that for the purposes of our organizations, we shall 
be able to unite our forces and capabilities for the benefit of people who seek help 
from us. Your win in the International Competition will also help us in this, and we 
want to congratulate you with respect to this victory again and again! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Igor Tsikorin 

  

 

 

President 

Russian MS Society / RuMSS 

 


